
WCCC Federation of Teachers  

Holiday Gathering 

Friday, December 4, 2015 

Hotel ST Regis 

3:00PM-6:00pm 

 

Welcome  

President Joann Wittbrodt welcomed the members of WCCC Federation of Teachers and thanked them  

for coming out to the holiday affair. She also wished everyone and their families a safe and Happy 

Hoiiday, 

Wittbrodt introduced members of the Executive Board, Negotiating Teams, Stewards, and office staff. 

Some members of PNAA (our sister union) were present as well. 

Members spent the rest of the evening socializing with friends, and feasting on a delicious meal 

prepared by the Hotel St Regis staff. 

 

 

Respectfully and in solidarity, 

 

Ella Davis 

Secretary 


